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Date: 07/11/2019 PCN: 586 

  

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 
 

Dear Lantronix Customer, 

 

The purpose of this communication is to inform you of the availability of new firmware release for Spider and Spider Duo 

Product Family. 

 

Change Type 

Software 
 

Products Affected 

Orderable Part Numbers 

Part Number Description 
Old 

Revision 

New 

Revision 
SLS200PS20-01  SPIDER REMOTE IP KVM, PS2, RoHS   L29 M29 

SLS200PS2X0-01 SPIDER REMOTE IP KVM, PS2, VGA, 58" 

EXTENDED CABLE, RoHS   

K26 L26 

SLS200USB0-01  SPIDER REMOTE IP KVM, USB, RoHS L28 M28 

SLS200USBX0-01  SPIDER REMOTE IP KVM, USB, VGA, 58" 

EXTENDED CABLE, RoHS   

K26 L26 

SLSLP400PS2-01  SPIDER DUO, LOCAL PORT, REMOTE IP KVM, 

PS2, 21.6" CABLE, ROHS   

D19 E19 

SLSLP400USB-01 SPIDER DUO, LOCAL PORT, REMOTE IP KVM, 

USB, 21.6" CABLE, ROHS   

D20 E20 

 

 

Description and Extent of Change 

Lantronix is pleased to announce the availability of new firmware release 3.0.31 for Spider and Spider Duo Product Family.  

 

Refer to the release notes for a complete list of additional features and bug fixes. 

 

Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability 

Functional changes as noted above. 

 

For customers that would like to take advantage of the new capabilities immediately, the new firmware, associated release 

notes and upgrade instructions are available for download from our website, http://www.lantronix.com/support/downloads. 

 

Effective Date of Change 

Affected products will begin shipping with the new software from Lantronix Factory starting July 1, 2019. 
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If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Technical Support at (800) 422-7044 or 

(949) 453-7198. 


